
                                                                  
 
Dear Community Friend, 
 
As a non for profit club we rely heavily on our sponsors. Your support allows us to let everyone 
play regardless of their ability to pay. While any type of gift or donation will be helpful to our 
club, we hold fundraising auctions throughout the year; we are hoping you’ll consider a top 
Sponsorship.  
 
1st is our "club hero": sponsorship. This is a donation that will help the club pay for larger 
expenses such as jerseys or food costs. You will receive a plaque with your name and year 
of sponsorship as well as a link on our website to your website for instant access to your 
company. We will also prominently display a banner with your company's information and 
put your name in our team newsletter that will be handed out to all participants. 
  
2nd is the GOLD sponsorship available for $500. This includes a 4 foot x 8 foot vinyl sign 
prominently displayed throughout our Fall League season and we will also put you on our 
website with a link right to your company site. 
  
3rd is the SILVER sponsorship available for $250. This includes a 20" x 24" sign displayed 
throughout our Fall League season and we will also put you on our website with a link to 
your website. 
  
4th is the BRONZE sponsorship available for $100. This includes an 18"x20" sign 
displayed throughout the Fall League season and we will also put you on our website with a 
link to your website  
 
There is a breakdown of our expenses on an annual basis, upon request, so you know where your 
donation will be applied.  
 
Our Travel League season starts in May and runs through August. (Teams can also play an 
indoor winter session as well as tournaments)  During our past fall house session we received 
approximately 10,000 hits to our website.  
 
If you are able to offer your support you can mail in your sponsor fee or gift to: 
Cheektowaga Soccer Club 
PO Box 1865 
Cheektowaga, NY 14225  
Or call our President Paul Suchyna (716) 208-4235  
 
Thank you again for your support and consideration.  


